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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Monday, July 7, 2025 11:08 AM
To: james.walters36@ymail.com
Cc: Lisa Martin; Joanna Zimny
Subject: 367 Arbor Street - J2523R

Hello Mr. Walters, 
I want to confirm that the Legislative Hearing OƯicer reviewed your assessment appeal and will 
recommend that the fee is deleted.  No further action is needed from you and the hearing on July 8th is 
canceled. 
 
Any questions, please let me know.  Thanks. 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


